
 
 

Mrs S J Templeman     The Parish Council Community Centre 
Clerk to the Council     Bell Lane, Ackworth 

Pontefract, WF7 7JH 
Tel:  01977 611583    
E-mail: clerk@ackworthparishcouncil.gov.uk 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

23 March 2022 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
  
You are invited to attend the meeting of the Road Safety Committee, which will be held 
at the Parish Council Community Centre, Bell Lane, on Monday 28 March 2022 at 6pm 
 
      Yours sincerely 
 

 
      Mrs S J Templeman 
      Clerk  
 
    AGENDA 
 
1. Apologies  

2. Declarations of Interest and Dispensations 

2.1 To receive declarations of interest from Councillors on items on the 
agenda 

2.2 To receive written requests for dispensations for disclosable pecuniary 
interest (if any) 

2.3 To grant any requests for dispensation as appropriate 
3. To note the minutes of the meeting held on 7 February 2022 

4. Matter Arising from the minutes of 1 November 2021 

5. To receive an update on the request for a pedestrian crossing on A638 Wakefield 
Road 

6. To discuss and co-operate with others to reduce persistent parking on Station Road 
Low Ackworth and look into alternative parking arrangements for adjacent land users 

7. To discuss flooding issues in Low Ackworth 

8. To discuss a process for the Road Safety Committee to produce a road safety plan 
for the village and present to the Full Council in July 2022  

9. To receive an update from SELRAG 

 

Please note that there is no opportunity for members of the public to speak at 
Committee Meetings. 
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